
 
 
 
 
 

Brattleby Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Dear Resident, 
                         As you are no doubt aware, your Parish Council is in the process of producing a 
Brattleby Neighbourhood Plan. This will have the power to shape the future planning strategy (and 
a whole range of other issues  relating to the village) for the next twenty years. 
 
Neighbourhood Plans relate to the use and development of land and associated social, economic and 
environmental issues. It can also deal with a wide range of subjects including, housing, 
employment, heritage and transport, or any other issues or village requirements which may be of 
particular interest to residents.  
 
This will be one of the most important and far reaching events to take place in the village in recent 
years. Therefore, we have arranged a residents 'drop in' and 'question and answer' session.  
 
This will take place at the BSA Village Hall Aisthorpe Monday 28th of 
September, 4pm – 7pm. 
 
Members of the Parish Council and representatives from WLDC Planning will be available to 
answer your questions and take note of your views and suggestions. There will also be maps and 
other visual aids on display. 
 
Why not pop in, have a cup of tea or coffee and give us your vision of the future for your village? 
 
Mike Spencer, 
Chairman Brattleby Parish Council. 
 
 
  
 
 
 


